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I wholeheartedly support LD2238 to establish a 72 hour waiting period before a 
s=gun seller can deliver a gun to a buyer.  This allows a full background check to 
ensure that the gun buyer is prohibited from purchasing a gun because of mental 
instability, prior conviction or other prohibition against gun ownership.  Such a 
provision does not prevent a qualified person from owning a gun - it is a reasonable 
delay to protect the general public from having guns fall into the wrong hands.  
Peter S. O'Connell 


